
 

 

 

This month… 

Costumes are in! Please try them on ASAP. Steaming 

and alterations need to be done before photos on 

March 23rd. Photos will be at the dance studio. Photo 

times TBD. 

Be sure your child has proper dance shoes and attire for 

class. No bare feet or socks! This includes pink ballet 

shoes for ballet, black jazz shoes for hip hop, and black 

tap shoes for tap. 

Please encourage your child to practice at home. 

The more repetition, the better! Recital music is 

edited. Email me and I will reply with the proper 

files for your child’s classes. leahdoyl@gmail.com  

 

Keep in mind… 

• Please use the bathroom before coming to class 

• Come to class on time with hair pulled back, wearing 

proper dance shoes and attire 

• If your child is ill, please keep them home  

• Email me if your child will be missing class for any reason 

• Join the T.A.P. Facebook group for updates and 

information 

 

March 2025 

Important Dates 

March 23: picture day 

April 16-21: no class, Spring 

Break 

May 2: REHEARSAL 

May 3: RECITAL 
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